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Phil Heasley Announces Candidacy for State Representative Seat 

 
Butler, Pennsylvania - ​Local entrepreneur Phil Heasley has announced his 
candidacy for the upcoming special election on March 17, 2020 to fill the 
empty seat formerly held by Tedd Nesbitt. 
 
Residing in Center Township Mr. Heasley is a lifelong resident of the 
district. Phil attended Center Township Elementary School and graduated 
from Butler High School before attending Edinboro University. Phil spent 
two years at Edinboro University before returning home to manage his 
family’s business, Butler Gymnastics Club located on Rt. 68 in Butler.  
 
Phil’s campaign will be based on being a representative voice for every 
resident of the district from Center Township to Sandy Creek Township. 
Phil humbly asks the people of the community for the opportunity to 
represent everyone from all walks of life throughout the district. Phil aims 
to represent all Pennsylvanians against the Washington culture and to work 
for everyone regardless of political affiliation.  
 
Information regarding an upcoming kick off event will soon be available via 
the candidates website and facebook page. 
  
Any questions can be directed towards Mr. Heasley at  
PHforPA@gmail.com 
724-679-0318 
www.HeasleyForPA.com 
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